
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

December 14, 1998

Mr. Bruce Brodoff
Director, Public & Intergovernmental Affairs
Offce of Emergency Management
100 Church Street, 20th Floor
New York, NY 10007

Dear Mr. Brodoff:

I am delighted to learn that the Offce of Emergency Management's 1998
Hurricane and Flood Awareness Campaign won the Gold Award in the 1ih
Annual International MERCURY Awards Competition. i congratulate you and
thank you for all your efforts in producing this public information campaign. Your
important work is truly appreciated.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for continued success.
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Rudolph W. Giuliani

Mayor


